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20 June 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Early Years Outdoor Area 
 
We are very excited to tell you that work will be starting on our Early Years outdoor area 
from Monday 24 June 2019.  Weather permitting, we anticipate it to take one week. 
 
Some of the outdoor area will be sectioned off whilst the work is taking place, but you will 
not be affected when you drop off or pick up your child/ren from school. 
 
Early Years children will use the Forest area for their outdoor provision for the duration of 
the work. 
 
Investment in the new outdoor area has come from both the school and monies raised from 
fundraising events, over the past two years. 
 
We are very grateful to our parents and carers, their families and friends for their continued 
support with our fundraising events, enabling us to make improvements around school for 
the benefit of our children. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the office if you have any concerns regarding the work. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
  
Mrs G Grainger 
Headteacher 
 
 


